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 DATE EVENT 

Monday 24th June Class 1 Pedestrian training 

Monday 24th June Year 5 Arthog Outreach  

Tuesday 25th June Class 3 Pedestrian training 

Tuesday 25th June Year 5 Arthog Outreach 

Friday 28th June Year 6 Crucial Crew 

Reports come home and new classes 

Monday 1st July Secondary / school Transition day 

Tuesday 2nd July Secondary / school Transition day 

Wednesday 3rd July 3.30—5.30 Open Afternoon—old and 
new classes! 

Thursday 4th July Year 6 Forest Festival: 5-7pm 

Thursday 11th July Summer Talent Show—Year 6 + class 
winners—5.30—6.30pm 

Thursday 18th July Leavers Assembly and picnic —
11.00am    Y6 parents invited 

Friday 19th July Last day of the school year! 

Monday 2nd September / 
Tuesday 3rd September 

PD days—staff only 

Wednesday 4th September Start of term for all children. Half day 
for new Reception. 

Friday 25th October Break up for half term 

Monday 4th November Return to school from half term 

Friday 20th December Break up for Christmas 

                  

 

This week’s 5R Stars are:  

 

   Class 1: Sofia—being an all round 5R Star 

 

     Class 2: Zach—being resilient 

   

   Class 3: Grace—being resourceful 

 

   Class 4: Pavan—being resilient 

 

  Class 5: Esmee—all round 5R Star 

Summer events! 

Lovely to see so many of you for our Sports Day and picnic today! As we head 
very quickly towards the summer, there’s a few more events on the horizon, 

especially for our Year 6 children who will be saying goodbye to us next month! 

Lots of lovely events this week with our Careers Week focus. 

Safeguarding and Online Safety 

WhatsApp—please be aware that for children the recommended age 
for having WhatsApp is 16. If you decide to allow your child access to this app, 

then it must be monitored, as like a lot of social media, inappropriate          
comments can be posted. Please see the guide below from the NSPCC.                                

NSPCC WhatsApp Safety guide for Parents 

Together, we teach the children the skills—but applying it at home is more 
difficult. Support from you at home is vital. 

What’s been going on in Careers week? 

Thank you to all our visitors—both parent and non-parent as it has been lovely 
to have a variety of careers highlighted for the children this week. We’ve had PT 
sessions, yoga, advertising in sport, sports therapy, bhangra dancing, a paralym-
pic basketball coach and HIIT sessions across school! Alongside work in school 

linked to different careers and a daily mile each day! 

Burpees for Class 5 with PT   
instructors from The Shrewsbury 

Club! 

Bhangra dancing for all! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yoga in Class 1 with Emma 

 

 

Mr Tarkenter brought his Olympic torch and 
shared details of his Paralympic basketball. 

 

Parking on Church Road 

Please be aware that the wide gateway at the bottom of the 
playground should not be used for pick up / drop off as it is 
our emergency access. Please park at the Village hall even if 
you’re a bit late. It just makes it safer for everyone. 

Classes for next year 

Next Friday, you will receive an email about classes for next year. The class 
teachers are as follows:  

Class 1: Mrs Jordan (Mon to Wed) and Mrs Carvell-Shepherd (Thurs, Fri);     
Class 2: Mrs Bane (Monday) and Mrs Wallace;  Class 3: Mrs Preston;              

Class 4: Mrs Lingham; Class 5: Miss Ford (our newly recruited teacher).           
Miss Ford has been in school with us all this term with Mrs Lingham. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/2023-01-12-is-whatsapp-safe-for-my-child/

